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Message from the Principal
Dr. Humby

Spring is looking like it has arrived!

As we spring forward, I encourage students to reach out to
their teachers, pop into the building for extra help and take
advantage of as many classes as they can before the end of
June.

Wetaskiwin Outreach’s Convocation will be on June 13th. Our
staff has already begun planning a great ceremony. Please
reach out if you have any questions.

We are also planning students’ transition into next year. This
year, students in grades 10 and 11 need to make meetings with
me prior to the end of June. Students can also select courses in
PowerSchool. Stay tuned as more information will be emailed
out.

Dr. Humby



Summer School

Dr. Humby

Interested in Summer School?
Registration for WRPS Summer School is now open.

For course and registration information, please see the Summer School Information
webpage.
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Wetaskiwin QOutreach

It's time to complete your child's school registration for the 2025-2026 school year.
If you haven't done so already, please take a few minutes to complete it now!

To fill out the form:

1.Log into your PowerSchool account at https://www.cbmcmurdo.ca/powerschool.
2.Scroll to the bottom and click SchoolEngage on the left-hand side.

3.A new tab will open — look for "Incomplete Re-enrollment Form 2025-2026".
4.Click on the form and review each page, updating any necessary information.

5.0n the final page, type your name in the signature box and hit Submit.

Need help or have questions? Call us at 780-352 3655

Or stop by the school — Chromebooks are available for you to use!



https://www.wrps11.ca/programs/summer-school/cb-mcmurdo-center-summer-school2

NeW Be" SCheduIe Believe you can and you're halfway there.
2025-2026 ~ Theodore Roosevelt

Dr. Humby
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R BELL SCHEDULE
: 2025-2026

' Students who are engaged in work

MORNING WELCOME  8:20-8:40 AM experience, we are reminding you to get
PERIOD1 8:40-10:03 your hours in to Ms. Werner asap.
S EERGE Students do not want to miss out on

those credits.
PERIOD 2 10:08-11:31

LUNCH  11:31-12:22
PERIOD 3  12:22-1:45
BREAK  1:45-1:50
PERIOD 4  1:50-3:13
TEACHER MEETINGS/PLANNING  3:15-3:45 .

You can find a larger version of this on the UPCOMING e

Wetaskiwin Outreach Webpage.

EVENTS

MAY 7

Textbooks

Mrs. Hill

MAY 9

MAY15  PlaidDay

If you have any textbooks kicking around MAY 23 anymy

at home, please return them to Outreach. 3 Da
’ y
Any books not returned parents/ G MAY 28

guardians will receive a notice from
collections.




Office Message

Dr. Humby

At WO, we know that regular school attendance
is key to student success—academically, socially,
and emotionally. When students attend school
consistently, they're more likely to stay on track
with their learning, build strong peer
connections, and develop positive habits that
support long-term achievement. In fact, when
we examine case studies involving students who
did not meet the requirements for graduation,
attendance is always a part of that story.

While we understand that occasional absences
are sometimes unavoidable, it's important to
monitor attendance closely. According to WRPS
policy, if a student’s attendance drops below
90% (or they are absent for more than 10% of
school days), the school is required to follow up,
and caregivers are provided written notification.
We know that this follow-up is key in supporting
students in regular attendance at school.

Whether it’s illness, appointments, or family
circumstances, we ask that parents and
guardians please keep us informed at any time a
student will be away. The easiest and most
efficient way to notify the school is through
email, or calling the office directly.

Every day in school counts. Let’s work together
to ensure all students have the opportunity to

thrive by making attendance a top priority.

Thank you for your continued support!

WALKFOR FOOD
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30% of kids in Alberta are facing
food insecurity.

Across Alberta, many families struggle to provide
enough food, leaving some kids with just 1-2 meals a
day and no lunch at school. Hope Mission steps in with
school meals and food programs to help families in
need. We need your help to make sure no child goes
hungry!

IWO staff and students will be walking on June
2 to raise money for food for students in our
community. If you are interested in donating,
please click on the link below.

https://www.canadahelps.org /en/charities /
hope-

mission/p2p/nchwschool /team /wetaskwiwin
-outreach

Inclusion Coach

Dr. Humby

IPPs have been updated. Many are still
waiting for the parent/guardian's signature.

Please drop in to sign the IPP!




